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Draft Charge to the Fermilab Machine-Experiments Interface Study Group

The Fermilab Machine-Experiments Interface Study Group is charged with helping the Laboratory respond to the experiments and opportunities presented for its future accelerator-based research program.  The earlier efforts of the Fermilab Steering Group have been rewarded by a large number of nascent proposals.  Many of these opportunities require special beam conditions and the use of various combinations of the Laboratory’s existing accelerator rings.  Not all of these requirements are consistent with concurrent running.  
The Study Group is charged to help define and clarify these matters as input to future program planning by the Laboratory, and to assist experiment proponents in planning for the best use of facilities, those existing and those which may be built. The group should consider the phased implementation of experiments to optimize cost, future program development, and other factors.  
In particular, the Study Group should identify
the needs for implementing relevant experiments at Fermilab, including
those features of the existing facility which may be needed, 
existing facilities which might be upgraded to permit implementation of the experiments,
those features of the experiments for which the facilities do not exist and would have to be developed,
which experiments can be run concurrently with no compromise in performance, which can be run concurrently with some compromise in performance, and which are incompatible with concurrent running.

options for implementing experiments which optimize for:

1)  near-term costs, 
2)  broader-based future facilities, and 
3)  other features which may benefit the Laboratory or its future programs in any other ways.
The Study Group will make a series of reports to the Directorate, the first to be an overview of the experiments and items above.  This first report should be drafted by September 15, 2008.  It should prepare the ground work for conceptual design reports once the priorities of the research program are established, or as input to that process.
